
From: Plant, Faye
To: Planning Comments (HPBC)
Subject: FW: General Internal Consultation Letter - App ref HPK/2020/0497
Date: 13 January 2021 13:46:18
Attachments: E_2023484.DOC

-----Original Message-----
From: Gillespie, Monica <Monica.Gillespie@highpeak.gov.uk>
Sent: 13 January 2021 13:16
To: Plant, Faye <Faye.Plant@highpeak.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: General Internal Consultation Letter - App ref HPK/2020/0497

 Hi Faye

 There is no Arboricultural objection to this application

Monica Gillespie
Arboricultural Officer
High Peak Borough
Buxton Town Hall
Market Place
Buxton
SK13 6EL

TEL: 01298 28400 EMAIL: trees@highpeak.gov.uk

https://www.highpeak.gov.uk/article/304/Tree-work-and-preservation-TPOs

-----Original Message-----
From: Planning (HPBC) <planning@highpeak.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 November 2020 15:41
To: Trees <Trees@highpeak.gov.uk>
Subject: General Internal Consultation Letter - App ref HPK/2020/0497

Please find attached document
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This email is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, privileged or confidential 
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Development Services

Development Control Section



19/11/2020



My Ref: HPK/2020/0497	



From:	Planning Support, Customer Services



	

To	Hp



cc	





CONSULTATION ON PLANNING APPLICATION



		NEW APPLICATION No :

		HPK/2020/0497   



		APPLICANT'S NAME

		Ben Whatley & Dr Bronwen Ley



		LOCATION

		Rear Of 17 Macclesfield Road

Buxton



		PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT

		Rebubmission of HPK/2019/0092 for a Replacement Building at the rear of 17 Macclesfield Road







The application details are now available on the Councils website.  Please copy and paste the following link into the address bar and then insert the application number. http://planning.highpeak.gov.uk/portal/servlets/ApplicationSearchServlet



If you have any comments please reply by 21 days (excluding bank holidays) of the date of this memo or by emailing planning@highpeak.gov.uk 





Please note a decision has not yet been made on this application, so if you need to contact the applicant please make sure they understand this. 

A-INCON1 General Internal Consultation Letter.doc



A-INCON1 General Internal Consultation Letter.doc
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